
  

President’s Report of Monthly Activities 
December 1- 31, 2009 

 
 

12/01  Met with staff members 
  Participated in lock-down drill 
  Attended Ellinwood Rotary Club meeting 
  Participated in teleconference with Kathy Hund, Department of Commerce 
  
12/02  Hosted Student/Employee Holiday Reception on Barton County Campus 
  Attended TEA meeting in Topeka 
  Attended Barton-Fort Riley Campus Student/Employee Holiday Reception 
  Facilitated Board Study Session 
 
12/04  Met with staff members 
 
12/06 & 07 Attended KACCT/COP Quarterly Meeting at Cowley Community College 
 
12/09  Met with staff members 
  Attended Great Bend Kiwanis meeting 
  Met with Chairman Maneth 
 
12/10  Met with staff members 
  Attended Instructional Staff meeting 
 
12/11  Attended Honors Reception at Barton-Fort Riley Campus 
  Participated in Fort Riley Graduation 
 
12/14  Met with staff members 
 
12/15  Met with staff members 
  Attended Deans meeting 
 
12/16  Facilitated All-College Forum at Barton-Fort Riley Campus 
 
12/17  Met with staff members 
  Facilitated Board of Trustees meeting 
  Attended dinner with 40th anniversary guests 
 
12/18  Participated in TEA Conference call 
  Met with staff members 
 
12/19 –   Christmas Break 
12/31 
 


